
 

 

24th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The school photographer will be in school on Friday 8th November to take Individual Photos of the children. 
 
If you would also like brothers and sisters, including siblings not in school, to be taken as a family group 
please take them to the Lower School Library from 8.15am and then take your children into school as 
usual. 
 
If your child/children attend breakfast club and you would like a family group taken please indicate this on 
the slip below and we will facilitate these photographs on your behalf. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Thornburn 
Principal. 
 
 
 

 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS – FRIDAY 8th NOVEMBER 

 
My children attend breakfast club and I would like a family photograph taken, they are: 
 
Name____________________________________________ Class____________ 
 
Name____________________________________________ Class____________ 
 
Name____________________________________________ Class____________ 
 
Name____________________________________________ Class____________ 

 
Signed ______________________________________ Parent/Carer 
 


